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2024 MODERNIZATION & CONSTRUCTION BOND
NOVEMBER 5 2024 ELECTION

OVERVIEW
The 2016 bond approved funding for a new comprehensive high school 
at Issaquah School District. The new 240,000 square foot building will 
include core learning environments, a science suite, athletic facilities, 
community spaces such as a Library, Gym, Commons and Performing Arts 
Center, administrative areas, special services and building support spaces.  
Additionally, the project includes the development of an all-weather turf 
athletic field. The new high school is targeting to serve approximately 1800 
students in grades 9-12 and will reduce student populations at Issaquah and 
Skyline High Schools, while meeting the District’s needs into the future. The 
project is currently on hold pending additional funding.

PROPOSED NEW HIGH SCHOOL

PLANNED PROJECTS
•	 New High School

PROJECT BUDGET: $182,700,000 


